
Chair: Cassie Crutchley       Treasurer: Sarah Cheadle        Secretary: Zoe Hall 

riends of 
eigh 

chool 
ssociation 

FLSA Newsletter 
MARCH  2015  

Thank you to everyone who brought in items for the Easter Basket Raffle.    
The 100% school participation in this event has allowed us to make some truly 

beautiful prizes. 

 

Please return tickets to the school office by Monday 30th March to allow us to       
organise the tickets ready for the draw.  

 

Please be aware that there are spare tickets available in the office, so please if 
you are seeing extra relatives or  friends over the weekend, use this as an opportunity to sell as many as      

possible.  

 

PLEASE NOTE—NEW DATE—THURSDAY 2ND APRIL 
Due to the change in the Easter Service we have changed the Easter Disco date to Thursday  

 

The school disco will now take place after school on Thursday evening, from 3.15pm to 5pm.   

Hot food will be available for children  

 

Tickets are £3 
If your child would like to attend please send your money into the office in a clearly marked envelope 

with their name and their food choice  

 

Food Choice—Hotdog or Cheese and Tomato Pizza 

 

Tuck shop will also be available on the night  

Easter Disco  

Date for your diary…... 

The Strawberry Fair will be taking place on Friday June 19th from 3.15pm.  

This year the children will be having a huge impact in the design and running of the fair. They will be the main 
event organisers before, during and after the event; enabling them to touch upon educational activities as well as 
gaining enthusiasm and pride in running the biggest fundraiser of the year.  

Please keep the date free and support your children with this event; let them know of any ideas that you may have, 
and please help where possible. Thank you in advance.  

Easter Raffle 


